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GLOBAL STUDENT MINISTRY
The Lord is answering prayer! So grateful

for young adults wanting to get involved in

seeing their universities reached with the

Gospel! The picture to the right is of a

young lady from Madrid doing an exchange

program for a semester in Barcelona. She

has agreed to letting God use her to reach

the students on her campus. She goes to

Univesitat Autònoma de Barcelona (UAB).

The campus is home to 50,000

inhabitants: students, lecturers,

researchers and administrative staff.  We

have done prayer walks, hung up fliers and

she is going to begin to make contacts.

With more than 4,500 international

students and staff, we are believing that by

reaching UAB, we will reach the world!

Also grateful for the contacts that are

being made at the Universitat de Barcelona

where I am taking Spanish classes. 



Thank you again for all of your prayers, They are felt!

Thank you for your financial support. God Bless you all!  

Gastronomic Fair 

So grateful for our missions team and the time that we

have been able  to spend together! We have had the

wonderful opportunity to celebrate Elliots birthday

together as well as have a game night at the Driggers

together!

https://flow.page/biancamissions

Fellowship

The Gastronomic Fair was a success! In spite of the

rain, there was food  represented from countries all

through-out Central,  South America, and Spain. The

choirs did an excellent job! There were worship songs

sung in Spanish, Tagalog, English, and Catalan! It was

beautiful and the presence of the Lord was felt whcih

drew a lot of curious and hungry hearts! 


